

25 September 2020

Dear Parents,

Like many of you, OLL is actively monitoring the COVID-19 metrics in anticipation of a safe return to in person instruction. We are encouraged by the downward trend of case numbers in Clackamas and neighboring Multnomah and Washington Counties. We are currently preparing for in-person teaching and learning for our most vulnerable and youngest students.

OLL will be returning to in-person instruction for grades K-3 on October 5th. We will transition 4th and 5th grade into limited in-person instruction in the weeks following.

I will send an updated email on Monday, September 28th with a more detailed plan. In the meantime, it is a pleasure to share some hopeful developments with all of you. We are thankful for the partnership of the OLL parents and trust that our partnership will continue as we work to plan and prepare for in-person teaching and learning.

God Bless,

Corrine Buich

Principal